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Mrs. Jeannette Henry seated to the right of Mrs. Selle 

 

It certainly has been a joy and pleasure to work with Mrs. Jeannette Henry who assumed the role of 

chairwoman after the 2012 National Assembly. She revived the WFWP chapter in Minnesota from that 

time. She brought ladies to the assemblies and retreats, and also found excellent speakers, and put on 

wonderful programs. 

 

Thank you so very much for your leadership there, even beyond your original commitment! 

 

With blessings in all you do, 

Angelika Selle, President WFWP USA 

 

WFWP Minnesota Chapter is looking for a woman who is called to assume the position of chairwoman. 

If you know of anyone who would like to take on this important role in Minnesota, please contact Ms. 

Katarina Connery, kconnery@ wfwp,us. She is waiting to hear from you! 

 

 


